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Reg.number A03698 

June 24, 2024 

Dear Prof. Xueyan Shi 

China Agricultural University 

 

Invitation to the XXVII International Congress of Entomology (ICE2024), 25 - 30 August, 

2024, Kyoto, Japan 

 

On behalf of the local organizing committee, I would like to invite you to present your work at 

the XXVII International Congress of Entomology, which will be held 25 - 30 August 2024 in Kyoto, 

the ancient and historical capital of Japan.  

 

The venue will be at the conference hall of Kyoto International Conference Center, and we 

expect more than 2,500 participants with most of them coming from abroad. Due to budgetary 

constraints, we unfortunately cannot provide you with honoraria, travel expenses, accommodations, 

etc. We would appreciate your thoughtful understanding and kind cooperation regarding this matter. 

For more information, please visit ICE2024KYOTO HP (https://ice2024.org/).  

 

I thank you very much for your kind consideration and hope to see you in Kyoto in August 

2024. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Masato Ono, Ph. D. 

Professor 

Chair of the 27th International Congress of Entomology (President of Local Organizing Committee) 

Graduate School of Agriculture / College of Agriculture, 

Tamagawa University, Tokyo, Japan 

 


